
Stop the Invasion!
	
Beginning this April, OPB will join forces with 
SOLV, The Nature Conservancy and the Oregon 
Invasive Species Council in a year-long effort to 
counter the environmental and economic threat 
of invasive species. Please join us as we launch 
this major public awareness campaign with a 
special screening of the OPB documentary, The 
Silent Invasion. 

Portland
Tuesday, April 1, 6 pm
OPB Studio, 7140 SW Macadam Avenue

Corvallis
Wednesday, April 9, 5 pm
OSU, CH2MHill Alumni Center

Bend
Thursday, April 10, 6:30 pm
Tower Theatre

Newport
Thursday, April 17, 6 pm
Hatfield Marine Science Center

Screening is free of charge, 
but space is limited.  
Seats available on a first come, 
first served basis.


